
City Hall 

Based on circumstances beyond our 

control, City Hall will be temporarily closed 

to Walk-In-Traffic.  We apologize for this 

inconvenience and will continue to serve 

your needs through either the telephone or 

internet. 

 

City Hall 850-729-5402        frontdesk@valp.org 

Communications 850-729-5404   support@valp.org 


